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We must start by showing our gratitude and how thankful we are for the wonderful hardworking support Janet Olverman, Lis Jones and Roz Rae have provided in these last 8 years or more to the PTA! We wish them all the best!
We are delighted to announce that this year to date we have raised £11,181 and therefore we have surpassed our £10,000 target!
Thank you for supporting the PTA and without your help we wouldn’t have been able to donate the following items in the past to the school:
· Sensory Spelling Boxes for each class
· Maths Kits
· Kindle Covers
· Vikingar trip subsidy
· Playground Kits
· Christmas Parties
· Sports Day medals and stickers
· Easter Egg Hunt Prizes
· Theatre workshop
· P5 Burns night Ceilidh band, tablet and provided the teas and coffee’s
· Homework diaries
· P7 Leavers dance
· Leavers school ties
· Replacement of 6 large pencils in the playground. 

The PTA has had another challenging year and we really need the support of the parents to raise a fantastic sum of money to help the school which will benefit all of our children. Therefore, please be advised that on the 5th September 2016 at 7pm, we will be holding our AGM meeting followed by our regular PTA meeting in the new school conference room which is located beside the school office. All are very welcome to attend!
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